
 
Applicant Review Score Sheet 
 

 Connection to 
Wellness Pillars  

Scope of UCSF 
communities 

impacted  

Creating a culture of 
wellness and 

supporting wellbeing 
at UCSF  

 

Promotion of PRIDE 
Values 

Submission 
Finances are 

Feasible 
(Y/N) 

Questions 
Assessing Rubric 

Criteria 

What pillar of wellness 
does your proposal 
impact? Select all that 
apply. (Include link for 
Pillars) 
 
Describe how your 
proposal impacts the 
pillar(s) of wellness that 
you selected. 
 
 

Whose wellness will 
be impacted by this 
proposal? Please 
explain the groups at 
UCSF who would 
have the opportunity 
to participate in this 
proposal.  
 

How would this 
proposal contribute to 
creating a culture of 
wellness and support 
wellbeing at UCSF? 
 

 

How does your 
proposal promote the 
PRIDE values of 
UCSF?  

 

What is the total 
estimated cost of 
your proposal? 
 
Please upload your 
completed 
estimated 
Wellbeing Grant 
Proposal Budget 
excel sheet.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
UCSF Wellbeing Committee, Wellness & Community 
Wellbeing Grants Evaluation Rubric 
 

Criteria Value = 1 Value = 2 Value = 3 Value = 4 

Connection to Wellness 
Pillars 

Proposal does not clearly 
connect to advancing one 
of the Wellness Pillars.  
  

Proposal loosely connects 
to advancing one or more 
of the Wellness Pillars. 

Proposal connects to 
advancing one or more of 
the Wellness Pillars. 

Proposal strongly 
connects to advancing at 
least two of the Wellness 
Pillars.  

Scope of UCSF communities 
impacted 

Proposal does not clearly 
define UCSF groups 
eligible for participation.  
 

Proposal defines UCSF 
groups eligible for 
participation and unclear 
if identified groups would 
benefit from proposal  

Proposal defines UCSF 
groups eligible for 
participation and 
identified groups would 
benefit from proposal  

Proposal defines UCSF 
groups eligible for 
participation and 
identified groups would 
benefit from proposal. 
Proposal supports 
underserved or 
marginalized communities 
within UCSF.    

Creating a culture of 
wellness and supporting 
wellbeing at UCSF 

Proposal does not clearly 
relate to creating a 
culture of wellness and 
supporting wellbeing at 
UCSF.  
 

Proposal loosely relates to 
creating a culture of 
wellness and supporting 
wellbeing at UCSF. Impact 
of proposal potentially 
short-lived.   

Proposed activity relates 
to creating a culture of 
wellness and supporting 
wellbeing at UCSF. Impact 
of proposal has potential 
lasting effects on 
participants. 

Proposal clearly and 
strongly relates to 
creating a culture of 
wellness and supporting 
wellbeing at UCSF. 
Proposal has potential 
long-term lasting impact 
on the enterprise. 

Promotion of PRIDE Values Proposal does not clearly 
promote PRIDE values of 
the enterprise.  
 

Proposal loosely 
promotes PRIDE values of 
the enterprise. Proposal 
could impact diversity, 
equity, or inclusion.   

Proposal promotes the 
PRIDE values of the 
enterprise. Proposal 
addresses diversity, 
equity, and inclusion.  

Proposal strongly 
promotes PRIDE values of 
the enterprise. Proposal 
advances diversity, 
equity, and inclusion. 

 


